September 50, 2525

TO:  
Dr. Too Much
FR:  
Department of Communication and Theatre


Dr. Daniel D. Gross, Chair

RE:  
Response to Dr. Much Proposal

On February 21, 2006 the Department of Communication and Theatre met to discuss your proposal for expanding online education.  The essential response from our faculty was supportive; however, before we move forward we would appreciate dialogue surrounding the following issues:

1. We believe an annual review is in order.

2. We believe that a half-time administrative assistant residing in our office would work best for coordinating our efforts.

3. We discussed the possibility of hiring only one full-time faculty at this time with the second position covered by our current faculty as a form of extra compensation.

4. We would like to alter the current courses listed in the program.  We felt that some were inappropriate.

5. We would like you to be our administrative Dean.
We look forward to discussing these issues with you as soon as possible.
